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The Pennington County Sheriff's Office received a 911 call April 8", 2018 at 0127 a.m reporting a fire at a
business located at 18048 State Hwy 1 Northwest Thief River Falls. Fire trucks were dispatched from the
Thief River Falls, Warren and Viking fire departments along with deputies from the Pennington and
Marshall County Sheriff's Offices. No injuries were reported and the State Fire Marshall has been
notified.

Case remains under investigation at this time.
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